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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, Presici_é%’/k/\%m

DATE: April 11,2012

SUBJECT:; City Council Bill No. 12-0054
Zoning — Conversion of Single-Family Dwellings - Coldstream Homestead
Montebello Urban Renewal Area

e

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 12-0054 for the purpose of prohibiting the conversion of buildings used for single-
family dwellings in the Coldstream Homestead Montebello Urban Renewal Area. The BDC
respectfully defers this bill to the Baltimore City’s Housing Department.

e Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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